
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
Our current Scripture memory
passage tell us in the first verse
how we can have peace with
God. It is only obtainable
because of Jesus. God has
provided a way to bridge the gap
between us and Him and it is
through Jesus Christ by His death
and resurrection! But we need to
make the choice to put our faith
and trust in Jesus Christ alone
for our salvation. Salvation is not
a goal to be achieved but a gift
to be received. It is all about
God’s grace which is His love
through Jesus Christ and the
forgiveness that He makes freely available to each one of us. We don’t
have to do anything to earn Salvation. It is a free gift from God and we
can’t earn it! All we need to do is receive it by grace through faith.

“Therefore being justified by faith, we have peace with God through
our Lord Jesus Christ:” Romans 5:1
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FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
Harris ~ Hodges ~ Kelly ~ Lamers
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SECONDARY SPORT
Secondary students will be continuing with
the Badminton unit, travelling to the
Castlemaine Stadium on a Thursday
Afternoon.

PRIMARY SWIMMING
Swimming will continue for Primary
Students tomorrow at Castlemaine Fitness
Centre. Primary students will wear their
normal summer uniform on Fridays and will
need to bring their bathers,towel, goggles
(if needed), spare underwear, a bag to put
wet things in and any asthma medication
that may be needed.

TERM 4 CAMPS - SECONDARY & YEAR 4-6
Both Secondary and Year 4-6 students will
be heading off to camp at Log Cabin Camp
Homestead, Creswick during Week 9 this
term on Monday 28 - Wednesday 30
November. We envisage there to be no charge to families for this camp. More
information to come.

GRADE 6 GRADUATION DINNER
We are planning to hold our Grade 6 Graduation dinner on Tuesday 22
November.  We are currently awaiting confirmation as to the venue and more
information will be provided as it becomes available.

SECONDARY LUNCH
Due to the amount of changes in hospital opening hours, we are planning to
move the annual Secondary Dinner to a special lunch on Friday 25 November.
Secondary Students will be invited to bring along some nice clothes to change
into and enjoy a meal together to end the year.  We are still
awaiting confirmation of the venue so more information will
be provided as it becomes available.

CONGRATULATIONS!
A big Congratulations to Willow and the rest of Team Victoria
on coming runner up in the SchoolSport Australia 12 Years &
Under National Tennis Championships!  Willow travelled to
Canberra to compete last week after qualifying in the State
Championships.

TERM FOUR PLANNER *
Monday 3 October - Thursday 8

December

22 Nov  Report Writing Day - NO
   STUDENTS
22 Nov  Grade 6 Graduation
   Dinner
25 Nov  Secondary Lunch
8 Dec  Last Day of Term 4
   Presentation Night
   commencing 6.30pm

TBA  Primary End of Term
   Excursions

* These activities may be subject
to change.
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Around the School!
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